
 

 

Welcome back Ladies !       

   A huge thank you to Lucille for opening her home for our August picnic. A fun evening for all who attended.              

Our first meeting of the new club year is on September 8 at the museum.   Social and snacks will be at 6: 00pm - the 

meeting will start at 6:30 and as the same as last year we will need to be cleaned up and out by 8: 00pm.                              

Saturday September 10 is the Safety Day in the Prairie and we will again this year help serve the food .   I will have a sign 

up sheet for shifts from 10:00 am - 3:00pm.                                                                

Ladies please start thinking about your auction items and baskets. The committee has been meeting and will have ideas 

and info to share at the meeting.                                                                

As we start a new club year I look forward to new projects, enjoying our tried and true projects , increasing our 

membership and enjoying our time working together .             

Sue   PPWC President        
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June 25-28  GFWC International Convention in New Orleans 

Sept. 10  Safety Day in the Prairie 

Sept. 16-18  GFWC-WI Fall Workshop in Stevens Point 

Sept. 29-Oct. 2 Great Lakes Region Convention “Diamonds in Dairyland” in Brookfield, WI at the Brookfield  

  Conference Center 

 

 

 

Contact Information:  

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club  

P.O. Box 580260  

Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158  

Website: www.PPWC64.org 

https://ppwc64.org/ https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/ 

Another quick and easy fundraiser we participate in is VigeoXchange. 

VigeoXchange is a convenient, year-round fundraiser that turns the 

purchases you make at participating local businesses into meaningful 

support for PPWC while earning cash back for yourself. To get started, 

Click the following link and fill out the getting started form.  

https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229 

Have you signed up for Amazon Smile yet? Every qualifying purchase you 

make Amazon will donate 0.5% of the purchase price back to Pleasant 

Prairie Woman’s Club and with Christmas coming that amount adds up 

fast.  

On your first visit to Amazon Smile (smile.amazon.com), you are prompted 

to select a charitable organization from a list of eligible organizations. The 

easiest way to find PPWC is by doing an EIN search. 23-7132046 

http://www.ppwc64.org/
https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/
https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229

